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Dr. Jorge von Hauenschild 
Obispo Trejo 322 
C órdoba  

Dear Dr. von Hauenschild, 
Let me thank you so much for your letter of August 27th. 

To me living in a far off comer of the world on the border of 

the "great unknown" (i.e. Russia) it is exceedingly stimulating 

to have connections with that part of the globe in which I am 

especially interested. 
I am thankful to have you keeping me á jour with your 

country's so interesting archaeology through your own works. 

During these later years I have entirely occupied myself with 

Mexico but, naturally enough, without being able to forget my 

early love altogether. 
Asking me to give my opinion on your works I am afraid 

I won't be very helpful as I believe it should be done by an 

expert. I can only make a statement in princip and of what I 

have seen so far it counts A one. 
My colleague at the Gothenburg Museum dr. Stig Ryd6n is 

the right man, and ver-/ likely you are already in touch with 

him. I am now metaphorically speaking, going to leave the 

world for some time to make a visit to the far off and little 
known early history of the Guerrero mountains, that is to say 

to work out the collections from my latest journey. Only when 

this is done do I fiare to hope to see again the American coast 

rise aboye the horizon. It depends on the general situation 

in the world, it certainly doesn't look very promising. 

Heartiest greetings 
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